
National Flood Insurance Program 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
P.O. Box 310 
Lanham, MD 20703-0310 

W-05031 

July 26, 2005 

MEMORANDUM FOR:	 Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators 
and the NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM: WYO Clearinghouse 

RE: WYO Clearinghouse Bulletin W-05030, dated July 22, 2005 

SUBJECT:	 Revised Community Status Notification 
Grady County, Oklahoma (400483) – Suspended 

The community of Grady County, Oklahoma (400483), has been suspended from participation in the 
National Flood Insurance Program, effective July 20, 2005. This notice supersedes the information 
provided in the referenced bulletin W-05030, which stated that the community had withdrawn 
effective July 18, 2005. 

All existing coverage can remain in effect until policy expiration. However, no new or renewal 
policies can be processed for coverage in this community. In addition, no increase in coverage is 
allowed for any active policy written in this community. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Program Coordinator. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, WYO Standards Committee, Government Technical Representative 

Suggested Routing: Claims, Marketing, Underwriting 
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